
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The purpose of the Parent Expo is to build positive relationships through effective 

communication with all parents of students with IEP’s. The Parent Expo is open to all 

parents/guardians of students with IEP’s. This free event includes interactive sessions, speakers, 

vendors, and entertainment. Visit our website at www.atlantapublicschools.org 

 

 

 

Thursday, 

March 10, 2022 

5:00 PM-7:30 PM 

Click the link to register & receive zoom link: 

Parent Expo  

For more information contact: 

Edith Abakare, eabakare@apsk12.org    or 

Anne Dirden@ acdirden@apsk12.org 
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Virtual 
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